
 

City Manager’s Office 

MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE: 6/12/2023 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

THROUGH: Doug Thornley, City Manager  Approved Electronically 

FROM: Calli Wilsey, Director of Policy and Strategy 

SUBJECT:  Council Member Home of Record Related to Redistricting 

As adopted in May by the Council, the 2023 redistricting principles explain that the home of 

record/residence of current Council members with existing terms that extend beyond the 2024 

general election will be retained within their ward during redistricting. This applies to the 

Council members that represent Ward 2 and Ward 4. Voters elected these two Council members 

in 2022 for four-year terms, with terms expiring in 2026. 

During initial redistricting outreach efforts, participating community members asked where all 

the Council members reside. As this information is public record and in an effort to be 

transparent and responsive to the community in this process, staff will add an informational layer 

to the online mapping tool that identifies the Census block in which Council members reside 

based on the candidacy paperwork filed with the Reno City Clerk’s Office. Staff will supplement 

the map with information on Reno.Gov/Redistricting that details the principle as described 

above.  

file:///C:/Users/diciannob/Downloads/Reno.Gov/Redistricting
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